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NOTICE TO LAW ENFORCEMENT AND PUBLIC HEALTH REGULATORS RE: [INSERT NAME OF EXECUTIVE ORDER]: Employee Supporting Veterinary Hospitals and Clinics in the Veterinary Health Field
 


To whom it may concern:
[bookmark: _GoBack] 

Please take notice that the bearer of this letter is an employee of [HOSPITAL], a small animal veterinary hospital servicing pets in the [CITY, STATE] community.
 
​The bearer of this letter works at [HOSPITAL] at [HOSPITAL ADDRESS]
 - small animal/companion animal veterinary hospital providing health care services to the pets in this community.  [NAME OF GOVERNOR] has declared veterinary hospitals to be an essential business and therefore [HOSPITAL] will remain open and provide health care services to the extent currently allowed by state law. 
 
​Accordingly, the bearer of this letter should be permitted to travel to and from [HOSPITAL] and where he or she lives and to perform his or her job duties there.  Please also be advised that [HOSPITAL] has implemented strict protocols to ensure the safety and health of its employees, including the enforcement of necessary social distancing requirements.


Sincerely,

[PRACTICE OWNER]
[HOSPITAL]
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